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 Susan Spreckley OBJEMPER2016/2597/P 04/07/2016  16:07:30 I would like to express my concerns about the proposed basement works at the property adjoining mine 

(No 17):

1. the extensive digging raises the high risk of subsidence in an area which has already experienced 

subsidence

2. the area has also been at risk with flooding in recent years (not just the major ones of 1975 and 2002, 

but many other minor flooding incidents at Nos 15 and 17)

3. the heavy traffic of lorries over a 2-year period is also a major concern

4. the living roof proposed for the extension is not in keeping with the conservation area and will look 

out of place
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